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School Value of the term: Resourcefulness

This week’s menu: 1
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This week we celebrate the following Stars of the Week:

Ash Class:  Adalyn for independence and resilience in getting ready for PE.

Oak Class: Ida for being a careful, conscientious writer and putting in 100% effort!

Beech Class:  Naomi for being a helpful and independent learner.

Chestnut:  Melody for fantastic care and effort taken to present work neatly.

Sycamore Class:  Stan for thoughtful responses in guided reading.

Ofsted Report:

I hope you had chance to read our recent Ofsted report from earlier in the week. 

We are very pleased that the inspectors recognised our family ethos at school and that “Warm relationships exist between staff and pupils. This creates a safe haven where everyone is welcomed and valued.” 

We are proud of the reflections about the children of Gomeldon, that they are sensible, polite and positive, proud of their school and enjoy responsibilities in school as good role models for younger pupils. Well done to all!

TD days

I can confirm that the following dates will be the TD dates for next school year. There is one more to follow which I am hoping to be able to confirm as soon as possible:

2nd September 2024

23rd October2024

14th February 2025

24th July 2025

SATs week

SATs week is on the horizon. Children in Year 6 will be undertaking their end of primary school statutory assessments. If your child is in Year 6 they will have brought home a letter today with more information for you. Please do read this and note that there is an earlier start time with additional breakfast!

Class Photos

Tempest will be here on the 20th May to take Class photos and Leavers photos. Please make sure that your child/children have the correct school wear.

Play equipment after school

Pupils are not permitted to use the play equipment after school due to the school not being insured to cover this. The After School Club currently use the play trail as a collection point and we would be grateful if this area is kept clear at pick up. Please do not let children on the equipment at the end of the school day. 

Cut off for After School Club Booking

The cut off time to book your child on to After School club has changed from 3pm to 1pm, if you would like to add your child after this please phone or email the office.

Date change for Parent Celebration Assembly 

It has been necessary to alter the date for our next parent celebration assembly. The invitations for this have not gone out yet, and will do in due course towards the end of the term. As you can see from the dates below, this has been altered to Thursday 23rd May. 

Ash Class Assembly

A reminder that there will be an Ash Class Assembly on Monday 13th May at 2:30pm in the school hall, we would love to see you there!

Avon Tyrrell Parent Meeting

A reminder that there is an Avon Tyrrell parent meeting on Monday 13th May at 3:15pm in the school hall. Do bring your children to the meeting with you as they will not be allowed unsupervised on school grounds.

As ever, please make contact with the school office if you require any further information.

Best wishes,

Catherine Windross

CHILD PROTECTION STATEMENT
At Gomeldon Primary School, we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. We work together following the Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy to ensure this, respecting all members of the school’s community and treating information with confidentiality.

 Gomeldon Diary Dates

*Please note that some dates may be subject to change*

School TD Days:     03/06/24

Additional Dates in BOLD.

	29th April 
	Phonics workshop 2:30pm

	13th May
	SATs Week for Y6

	13th May
	Ash Class Assembly 2:30pm

	13th May
	Parent Meeting for Avon Tyrrell

	18th May
	Salisbury Mini-Marathon

	23rd May
	Parent Celebration Assembly – invite only

	3rd June
	TD Day – School closed for children

	6th June
	Sports Day

	10th June
	Oak Class Assembly 

	12th – 14th June
	Avon Tyrrell Residential trip for Year 5 & 6

	18th June
	Open afternoon 2:30pm

	18th June
	‘Meet the teacher’ presentations 3:40pm & 4:15pm

	21st June 
	Teddy Bears picnic for Julia’s House

	24th – 25th June
	Bikeability 1

	26th – 27th June
	Bikeability 2

	15th July
	Parent Celebration Assembly – invite only

	22nd July
	Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2:30pm

	23rd July
	Whole School End of Year Treat.



